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Deer Recovery Program

HUNTERDON COUNTY _
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY, DIVISION OF CORRECTIONS
INMATE LABOR ASSISTANCE PROGRAM

George F. Wagner, Director of Public Safety
John Paulmeneg, Correctional Administrator

IMPORTANT NOTE:

Effective June 26, 2015 - Pick up of deer will be limited to one day per week.

The County of Hunterdon Department, of Public Safety, Division of Corrections has initiated
a program call the Labor Assistance Program. One of the projects the L.A.P. has
developed is the "County's Deer Recovery Program”, which enables residents to contact
Hunterdon County and report locations of deer carcasses along County Roads.

NOTE: If carcasses are located on a Tewnship or Boreugh road, residents must notify
that particular Municipal Road Department. If you are unsure if it is 8 municipal,
county or state road, the Corvections Department wiil advise you of which Municipal
Office you need to contact.

If you know of a location where there is a deer carcass, please contact the Hunterdon
County Division of Corrections at {908) 788-1213 or via email:

jpaulmeno@co.hunterdon.nj.us and request to speak with an Inmate Work Program
officer. - -

Please be prepared to provide the following information.

1. Your Name and Phene Number.

2. Township where carcass is located.

3. County Route Number and/or-Name.

4, Location/Road Name, Mile Marker, Distinctive Landmarks, etc.
PLEASE BE AS EXACT AS POSSIBLE FOR LOCATIO




